
From: Burris, Roddie <rburris@thestate.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/11/2015 3:32:02 PM
Subject: Re: SC farmers and disaster relief

Thank you, Chaney.

Appreciate the assistance.

Good weekend.

On Fri, Dec 11, 2015 at 1:13 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Roddie,

 

You can find the letters the governor sent to the federal delegation and to USDA Secretary Vilsack 
below, as we discussed they will provide important background information for your story.

 

You can find the letter that the governor sent USDA Secretary Viksack requesting expedited aid 
for SC farmers, here: http://goo.gl/nyDpdo

 

You can find the governor’s letter to the federal delegation, here: http://goo.gl/IVwyuv

 

-- 

Roddie Burris
Staff Writer
The State
o (803) 771-8398 / c (803) 315-6953
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